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Pronouns will be displayed in the Phonebook Oct. 26
To::
Campus Community
Names and titles:

The University of Arizona

Date::
October 11, 2021

Earlier this month, it was announced [1] that pronouns will appear with contact records in the University’s Phonebook [2] beginning Oct. 26. 

Adding your pronouns in UAccess is completely voluntary. If you choose not to add your pronouns in UAccess, your phonebook information will not change.

You can add, remove, or update your pronouns by following these steps: 

1. Log in to UAccess Employee [3] and select the UA Employee Main Homepage.
2. Click on the Personal Information tile.
3. Select "Pronouns" from the menu on the left.
4. Choose your pronouns from the dropdown menu and click "Save."

For those who are both employees and students, you may add, remove or update your pronouns in UAccess Employee and/or UAccess Student. The
phonebook will display from the system that was most recently updated. Once pronouns begin to appear in the phonebook on Oct. 26, any future changes you
make in UAccess will be reflected within 48 hours.    

If you have additional questions about the use of pronouns, we encourage you to visit the pronoun guidance page [4] to learn more.
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